METRO Memorandum

2000 S.W. First Avenue
Portland, OR 97201-5398

503/221-1646
DATE:. July 18, 1990
TO: Convention and Vis;;zirfacilities Committee
£ .
FROM: Gwen Ware-Barrett,iClerk of the Council
RE: CONVENTION AND VISITOR FACILITIES COMMITTEE CANCELLATION

AND RESCHEDULING
The Convention and Visitor Facilities Committee meeting scheduled
for Tuesday, July 24, 1990, has been CANCELLED.

The Convention and Visitor Facilities will meet next on Tuesday,
August 14, 1990, 4:00 p.m.

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk of the Council
at 221-1646, ext. 206.
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